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Puppy farming must be outlawed- a disgraceful inhumane money making business with no 
regard for the animals welfare. 
 
I cannot believe that the intensive factory farming of dogs remains legal – and is running 
rampant in NSW. Other states (such as Victoria) have banned puppy farms. Is NSW that archaic 
and begging the times and contemporary public opinion? The community will never accept this 
outdated, cruel and unnecessary practice. 
 
Mother dogs in puppy farms are forced to pump out litter after litter. Exposés have revealed 
dogs living in squalid conditions. Many puppy farmers charged for animal cruelty are still running 
puppy farms – because the Government allows them to. 
 
To the Members of the inquiry I want to see this practice outlawed. 


